
Strong Faith!

We are so excited to report wonderful news from the past month here in Cyprus! 

We celebrated the 11th anniversary of gathering believers in Cyprus. 
Eleven years ago, a small group of hungry people began gathering 
in a park to worship together. The commemorative service was very 
powerful and nearly half the congregation were guests! 

With a theme of Strong Faith, we 
were so thankful to hear in the 
following week the testimonies of the 
church people stepping out in faith 
and believing God for miracles. One 
dear sister testified about having a skin condition that dermatologists 
had not been able to cure, of which God has healed her completely! 

P r e p a r a t i o n f o r t h e 
anniversary service was 
exciting, including inviting 
guests, organizing activities, 
and even cleaning, stabilizing 
and re-hanging the church 
sign. 

We have continued the weekly 
Bible study in Nicosia, and 
God is moving in the hearts and lives of that group. We are believing 
God to provide soon for a facility to rent so that church services can 

be held for these souls.  

God bless each of you for your giving and prayers. We are here 
because of you! Please continue to share our burden for these 
precious people. 

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media. 
Braden, Carrie, Liliana & Isaac Reeves ~     Μπρέιντεν, Κάρρυ, Λιλιάνα, και ισαάκ Ριβς

http://www.gospeltogree.com

